
SWINOMISH INDIAN TRIBAL COMMUNITY 
Department of Environmental Protection 
11430 Moorage Way ●  P.O. Box 817 ●  La Conner, WA  98257 

TRIBAL ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT (TEPA) 
 

DECLARATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

Construction of eight, two bedroom homes (@ 1,300 sq ft each) with detached garages, 

on four in-fill lots of the existing Tallawhalt subdivision. 

PROPONENT 

Swinomish Housing Authority. 

17547 First Street 

LaConner, WA 98257 

PROJECT LOCATION 

Four existing undeveloped lots on the west side of the Tallawhalt Subdivision. 

 

DECISION 

The Swinomish Department of Environmental Protection has determined that, this project 

will not have a probable significant adverse impact on the environment.  An 

Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is not required under SITC Title 19-01.080(A). 

 

COMMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY:  4:00 PM, 10 days after publication. 

 

Any comments should be submitted to the contact person listed below. 
 

RESPONSIBLE OFFICIAL:   Scott Andrews, Environmental Compliance Mgr 

ADDRESS:    11430 Moorage Way, La Conner, WA.  

PHONE:    466-7280 

DATE:     June 11, 2019 

 

 

SIGNATURE: 

 

 

  ______________________________________________________ 

 Scott Andrews, Environmental Compliance Manager 

 


